
 
<Advanced Notice> 

Change in the Entrance Selection for the Master’s Programs in the Graduate School of Science and Engineering 
 

〇Change of the Schedule of the General Selection on and after the Academic Year 2024 Conduction  (April 2025 Admission・October 2025 Admission) 

for the Master’s Program in Department of Quantum Life Science in the Graduate School of Science and Engineering (Science Fields) 

We will change the schedule of the written examination and of the oral interview on and after for the April 2025 Admission (including the October 2025 Admission) as 

follows:  

 New Old 

Written Examination and Oral Interview Date  2nd Sunday of November every year (tentative) 2nd Thursday of December every year 

 

 

〇Adding Department of Quantum Life Science to the General Selection with a Letter of Recommendation from the Colleges of Technology Based on the Memorandum of 

Understanding for the Master’s Program in the Graduate School of Science and Engineering 

          We will add department of Quantum Life Science to the General Selection with a letter of recommendation from the colleges of technology based on the memorandum of 

understanding for the master’s program in the Graduate School of Science and Engineering on and after the April 2025 Admission (including the October 2025 Admission) . 

       

 New Old 

Required Materials ⑬Letter of Recommendation 

Applicants with a letter of recommendation from the colleges of technology based on the  

memorandum of understanding must use the form  E  prescribed by this school 

(Download the form from our website and a person in charge of the certification must seal the 

documents.) 

Applicants who do not qualify are not required to submit a letter of recommendation 

N/A 

 

  
 


